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LEETON PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

At LPS we are Respectful, Responsible and 
Resilient Learners 

:  6953 3488            :  Mallee Street, Leeton              Monday, 29 March 2021 
:  www.leeton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au        :  leeton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
 
 

 

 

 

 

What’s On At LPS: 

2021 Week 10 Term 1 

 Wednesday 31st March  Year LHS Visit – 9.50am 
 Thursday 1st April  Shared Lunch – 1pm & Easter Hat Parade 
 Thursday 1st April  Riverina AFL Final Selection  
 Thursday 1st April  Last Day of Term 1 

2021 Week 1 Term 2 

 Monday 19th April Staff Development Day   
 Tuesday 20th April First Day Term 2 - Students 
 Wednesday 21st April School Photos 
 Thursday 22nd April School Photos 
 Thursday 22nd April Riverina Netball Trials 
 Friday 23rd April  Riverina Rugby League trials 

2021 Week 2 Term 2 

 Tuesday 27th April Tony Lockett/Paul Kelly AFL Gala Day - Griffith   
 Tuesday 27th April State basketball - Terrigal 
 Wednesday 28th April State basketball - Terrigal 
 Thursday 29th April State basketball - Terrigal 
 Friday 30th April LNPSSA Touch Gala Day – LHS Ovals 

http://www.leeton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:leeton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


   Page | 2 
    

Dear Parents, Carers and Community Members 
 
Welcome to Week 10 Term 1 
 

Shared Lunch & Easter Hat Parade 

Our annual Easter hat parade and shared lunch will be on Thursday 1st April, 2021.  We will be holding the Easter 
Hat Parade and Shared lunch in the school grounds. Lunch will commence at 1pm with the K-2 Students participating 
in their Easter Hat parade around the school at 1:50pm. I encourage everyone who wants to get involved in the 
Easter celebrations (including 3-6 students, family members and teachers) to wear some special Easter headwear on 
the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leeton High School Year 6  

On Wednesday 31st March from 9.45am to 11 am our Year 6 students will visit Leeton High School to participate in a 
workshop coordinated by Headspace focused on supporting students to manage the changes involved in transition 
from primary to secondary school. The workshop will focus on: 

 Understand how transition and change can impact mental health 

 How to manage stress from change 

 Build resilience and healthy coping skills 

 Strengthen connection and belonging 

P &C Meeting – Tuesday 11th May 7:00pm 

The next P&C meeting will take place in the Primary staff room on Tuesday 11th May commencing at 7:00pm. 
Everyone is encouraged to come along to this meeting.  

School Photos – 21st and 22nd April 2021 

School photos this year will take place on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd April (Term 2, Week 1). Details 
regarding photos and the various packages available for purchase will be handed out when they arrive at school. This 
year students will be required to wear summer uniform for these days. 

Year 5 Opportunity Class placements 

The application process for Year 5 opportunity class placement for entry in 2022 is about to begin.   

Important dates in the application process are as follows:   

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
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 Tuesday 20th April 2021: Online applications opens   

 Friday 7th May 2021: Online applications closes (Parents and carers must apply by the due date.)  

 Tuesday 11th May 2021: Principals' processing site opens   

 Friday 28th May 2021: Principals' processing site closes  

 Wednesday 21st July 2021: Opportunity Class Placement Test  

 Parents and carers must apply online between Tuesday 20th April 2021 and Friday 7th May 2021 at:   

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5 

What are opportunity classes? Opportunity classes cater for academically gifted students with high potential who 
may otherwise be without sufficient classmates of their own academic standard. These classes help these students 
to learn by grouping them with students of similar ability, using specialised teaching methods and materials. Year 5 
enrolments are available at 76 primary schools including a virtual opportunity class at Aurora College for students in 
rural and remote areas. Parents apply when their children are in Year 4. Successful students are offered placement, 
and if the parents accept the offer, the students attend the opportunity class full time inYears 5 and 6 at the relevant 
public school. This is a two-year placement program and there is no provision to apply for Year 6 entry only. In the 
majority of cases, students who accept a place in an opportunity class will leave their current school to attend the 
school with the opportunity class.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
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Leeton Public School App 

Leeton Public School has an App which allows you to access our 
school with ease. The App allows parents to access our 
newsletters, the webpage and other important information with 
ease. 

A great feature of our App is the ability for parents to put in 
absent notes directly to the school. No more written notes 
required when you use the apps. The notes are emailed directly 
to the school where they are forwarded to the class teacher. 

 

Today Parents and Carers will receive a letter explaining the 2021 School contributions. These contributions are 
greatly appreciated and support our school to access additional learning and technology resources. 

The contributions for 2021 has been set at $40 for the first child, $40 for the second child and $20 per child 
thereafter.  

The 2021 contribution will also include subscription to Reading Eggs/Reading Express, Mathseeds and Mathletics 
both at home and school. These online individualised programs make learning interesting and engaging with great 
online games, tasks and activities. 

As always, I would like to reiterate to all parents that if you have a concern or query regarding your child's education 
please make an appointment to see the relevant classroom teacher or appropriate Executive Member to further 
discuss the matter. Parents are asked to address any emails to our school email address. These emails will then be 
forwarded to the appropriate teacher. It is important that concerns be initially addressed with classroom teachers as 
often issues can be addressed quickly. 

 

Wishing everyone a fantastic week!  

Rachel Thomason   

Relieving Principal 

 

 

 

                

SRC FUNDRAISER 

WHO:   All students. 

WHAT: Easter themed fundraiser.  

WHEN: Next Thursday, 1st April. 

HOW: Students can come dressed in casual clothes supporting the Easter theme e.g. 

wearing an Easter hat, bunny ears, come dressed as an egg, a bunny, a chick, an Easter t-

shirt. 

HOW MUCH: A gold coin donation. 

WHY: To raise funds for ideas suggested by students.  
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Congratulations to these students for their exceptional achievement, behaviour 
and service to others. #respectfulresponsibleresilientlearners 

Fox   Mason W, Zarah P, Birkita S    

Wild   Serena M, Mason J, Isla H    

Lester  Max D, Halle VDH  

Bland  Evie D, Blake D  

French  Jack D, Liam M, Korbin B, Jaxson O’D  

Blabey  Laylah B, Frankie VDH, Koji R, Chanea R 

Gleeson  Riley M, Chloe McV, Zidane M R  

Jennings  Gunnar W, Jaytee S, Indi-Raye S  

Griffiths  Taya S, Ed A, William C  

Tan   Emily P, Angus K, Tom L   

Paterson  Evie S D, Sophie McP, Medoh R  

Rodda  Myah S, Matilda W, Zainab A 

Marsden  Riley L, Samuel C, Abdullah A 

Gleitzman  Kohen G, Emily W, Sienna A 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

SPECIAL AWARD WINNERS 

MERIT AWARDS

Year 6 Fundraiser 

Our 2021 Year 6 students are conducting a fundraiser 

 tomorrow, Tuesday, to begin raising money for their  

farewell gift to LPS.  

The students will be selling chips & a juicebox for $2.50 during lunchtime. 

Please support their efforts by giving your child/ren some $$$ to spend. 
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CLASSROOM CAPERS  



   Page | 7 
    

 

 

LPS SPORTS ROUNDUP

LPS Cross Country Report 

 

What a great day we all had at our annual Cross Country event. Many thanks to those who helped 

make our day the success it was.  

Whilst everyone did their best, completed the race and had fun, the following students were awarded 

places in their age group. 

5 years girls -   1st Isla H  2nd Madison A   3rd Preet K 

6 years boys -   1st Logan R  2nd Zaide R   3rd Noah McP 

6 years girls -    1st Zara P  2nd Charlotte McP  3rd Charlotte D 

7 years boys -   1st Blake D  2nd Vern D   3rd Braith T  

7 years girls -   1st Matilda O’D 2nd Abigail S   3rd Summer McC 

8 years boys -   1st Kaiden P  2nd Thomas T   3rd Jack D 

8 years girls -   1st Georgia D  2nd Harper P   3rd Chloe M 

9 years boys -    1st Ashton R  2nd Tom L   3rd Bryce J 

9 years girls -    1st Indi-Raye S  2nd Taya S   3rd Alexis H 

10 years boys -    1st Kobe J  2nd Braxton McD  3rd Maddix T 

10 years girls -    1st Charlie R  2nd Camilla H   3rd Jorja R 

11 years boys -   1st Henry A  2nd Kade McL   3rd Lachlan J 

11 years girls -    1st Charlie McC 2nd Sage D   3rd Alexis S 

12 years boys -   1st Riley L  2nd Abdullah A   3rd Luke B 

12 years girls -    1st Zianab A  2nd Emilie Di S   3rd Ellena H 

 

Congratulations to all students who participated in the Cross Country. It was evident as the day 

progressed that students had given it their all and didn’t have much left in the tank! It was also pleasing 

to see great sportsmanship by participants and supporters on the day.  

LNPSSA Cross Country will be held at the Narrandera Golf Course on 28th May (Week 6 Term 2). 

Successful students will be advised of their opportunity to compete at this carnival early in Term 2. 

Cross Country House Points 
Flynn 321 points 

Parkes 239 points 

Sturt 210 points 

Cook 165 points 

 

Cross Country Co-Ordinator 

Kate Spina 
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Last Monday began as a very wet and rainy morning, causing the Rugby League Gala Day to undergo some 
changes. Unfortunately, this meant that only the knockout games would proceed, and the rest of the 
event being cancelled. 

 
The Leeton Public Boys Rugby League first faced Small Schools. It was a game which allowed both teams to 
stretch their legs, run the length of the field and develop their skills. Our side emerged the winners of 
the game and awaited the winner of Narrandera v Parkview. It was a very close game, with Parkview 
emerging victorious by one try and advancing to face our LPS team. 
 
The slick conditions made ball handling and play in the rucks unpredictable at times, but soon gaps began 
to open and our runners scored an early try. Both teams showed their speed when getting the ball out 
wide, with a number of long runs towards the try line. After trading tries throughout the match, LPS won 
the game and the Chris George Shield. We are now awaiting our next opponent for the next round of the 
PSSA Knockout Championships. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASSIC SHIELD 
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The LPS netball team played last week in the LNPSSA netball trials. Despite going down to Narrandera in 
their first game 12 – 7, they were able to finish the day with a win against Small Schools. 

Congratuations to Zara L who was selected from today’s games to trial for the Riverina Netball team later 
in the year. 

A special thank you to all the parents who volunteered their time to transport the students down to the 
stadium. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LNPSSA NETBALL TRIALS  

SAVE THE DATE 
 LPS Athletics Carnival - Term 2 Week 4 Thursday 13th May & Friday 
14th May 
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We crunched it!  

 

On Thursday 18 March at 10am, our school participated in The Big Vegie Crunch as part of Vegetable Week. 

 

Thank you for packing vegetables for your child/ren to crunch for the event.   

 

We joined 264 other schools across NSW in a “salad” effort to break the record for the most children eating 

vegetables simultaneously.  

 

44,296 students crunched together and a further 12,687 students crunched over Vegetable Week. Although that was 

an awful lot of vegetable eating, it wasn’t quite enough to break the 2018 and 2019 records. So “lettuce” keep 

practicing and "peas" join us again next year. 

 

Need ideas to help your family eat more vegies? Then check out the UP THE VEG at home resource. 

Mrs Tiffin 

Vegetable Week School Coordinator 

 

 

BIG VEGGIE CRUNCH 

https://healthy-kids.com.au/up-the-veg-at-home-activity-ideas/
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As part of the fundraising for the Inner Wheel Club Australia national project ‘Cord Blood Research’ the Leeton Inner 
Wheel purchased story books and are donating one to each Primary school in Leeton. 

Mrs Munro the Secretary of Leeton Inner Wheel came and presented ‘Cordella and the Deep Sleep’ to the LPS 
School Captains Chloe and Aimon.  

The book will be a lovely addition to the LPS library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today at LPS we received a Random Act of 
Kindness from Tracey and the Team at 
Woolworths Leeton to say thank you for 
everything the staff at Leeton Public School 
do for our community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INNER WHEEL 

WOOLWORTHS RANDOM ACT OF KINDNESS 
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Shared Easter Lunch Thursday 1st April 
Parents and Carers are welcome to order lunch from the Canteen on Thursday for Shared 

Lunch at 1pm. There will be Pies, sausage rolls and mini pies available, these can be ordered 

at the canteen from 8.50am or online using quickcliq. 

The canteen will also be open at recess (11.20am) for students to purchase their usual lunch 

time treats. 

 

 

 Ring the School Office 6953 3488 

 Order online @ www.quickcliq.com.au. 

 Send in your order & money with your child to the canteen. 

Strictly no credit, no eftpos      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 LPS UNIFORM SHOP 

LPS CRUNCHY CABIN

P & C NEWS 

Easter Egg Guessing Competition 

It’s almost Easter and this year the P & C is having a guessing competition. The 

SRC are selling guesses to students during lunch, recess and during shared lunch 

on Thursday. 

COST - 2 Guesses for $1
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LPS SCHOOL PHOTO’S 
Following in this newsletter and also being sent home today with each Student Family Rep is 

information from Creative School Portraits regarding our School Photo’s (including family photo’s), 

which will be taken on Wednesday 21st April and Thursday 22nd April – First week back in 

Term 2.  Full Summer Uniform to be worn.   

Sport uniform NOT TO BE WORN ON WEDNESDAY. 

All ordering is to be made online at www.creativeschoolportraits.com.au.  If you are unable to do 

an online order please see the Front Office.   

Family photo orders MUST be placed online by 4.00pm Tuesday 20th April PRIOR TO 

SCHOOL PHOTO’S.  Orders are to be made online at www.creativeschoolportraits.com.au using 

the shoot key 97UD4NAU.  This is a generic shoot key for all parents.  If you are unable to make 

an online order, please see the LPS Front Office for a family package order form and to pay cash 

only. 

All other school photo orders (excluding Family Photo’s) are to be placed AFTER school photos 

are taken.  Online ordering for school photos commences Wednesday 5th May until Wednesday 

19th May (2 weeks). 

If you have any further questions please call the Front Office on 63533488. 

Thank you. 

              

 
Once again LPS staff will be holding the Biggest Morning Tea in Week 6 Term 2 – 27th May. The below 

flyer is where you are able to donate online to support this great cause.  

SCHOOL PHOTO’S 

BIGGEST MORNING TEA

http://www.creativeschoolportraits.com.au/
http://www.creativeschoolportraits.com.au/
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